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I hereby call upon the NSW parliament to pass Mark Latham's bill seeking to force the NSW Anti-

Discrimination Board (ADB) to reject vexatious complaints and complaints against people with 

brain damage. It also clarifies that the ADB has no power over people who live outside of NSW. 

You people are behaving in a disgusting manner, quite contrary to the Anzac spirit that honors 

Australia. You dishonor and demean it. Shame on you. 


